
 
 

 

2711 19th St 

Racine WI 53403 
 

 

 

Dear Mayor,  

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of LaPre Enterprise in regard to hosting a Community Block 

Party and resource fair located at 2711 19th St on Friday, August 19th from 5:00pm-8:00pm. 

 

We are requesting that the following streets be approved to block off:  

 

 

 

Quincy Ave  

19th and Grange  

 

This is an annual event that we host in support of our families and community. Our Leaders In 

Training enjoyed their conversation with you and other community members last week. We 

hope to continue our annual event, with your permission for granting us to close the above 

blocks. 

 

Thanks so much!  

 

 

LaToshya Manning 

Event Member 


